
   

           I would like to invite you to a Veterans Claims and Enrollment 
Clinic on Saturday October 28th, 2017 from 9:00 AM to 1:00 
PM.  The clinic will be held at the Atlantic Cape Community 
College, 5100 Black Horse Pike, Mays Landing, NJ 08330 
         Representatives from the Veterans Health Administration, 
the Veterans Benefits Administration, the National Cemetery 
Administration and other agencies will be on hand. They will 
provide updates, answer questions and assist you with enrolling in 
the VA or following up on existing claims.  My staff will also be 
there to assist.  This is my 15th clinic across South Jersey as I 
continue to work to improve services locally to better serve the 
needs of the thousands of veterans who have helped protect and 
defend this country. 
         Please bring a copy of your DD 214 to help expedite the 
process.  If you don’t have a copy, my office can assist you in 
obtaining one.  Please contact Mike Francis 
(Michael.Francis@mail.house. gov) at my Mays Landing District 
Office (609) 625-5008 or 800-471-4450 if you have any 
questions.  Spouses, caregivers and friends are also encouraged to 
attend. As always, if you have specific concerns that you would 
like to bring up at this meeting or in the interim, please feel free 
to contact my office.   
         Thank you again for your continuing service to your fellow 
veterans and nation.           
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